
 

                    

 

 

Children’s Classroom – 16th April  

27th March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I would like to invite you to the first ‘Children’s Classroom’ on the 16th April at 
3:15pm. Children’s classroom is an opportunity for you to have a discussion 
with your child about their learning. They will get the chance to show you their 
maths book and talk you through the work they have been doing at school.  
 
From 3:15pm – 3:30pm, you will look through your child’s maths book and ask 
them any questions about their learning and how they are finding maths. Once 
they have shown you their work, you are able to leave.  
This is NOT an opportunity to talk to the class teacher about your child and 
their work instead allow your child to show and explain to you about their 
class work.  
 
We hope to see you all there,  
 
Kind Regards 
Miss Gubbin 

Deputy Headteacher 
 
 

                                                           

 

 

 

 


